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London Calling: Covent Garden – A Window into British Culture 

 

On Saturday, 13. June, 2009 the Lange Nacht der Wissenschaften will take place at different locations 
in Berlin and Potsdam. The students of the Centre for British Studies proudly present Covent Garden 
– A Window into British Culture, an exciting exhibition that will explore current trends and 
developments in multi-cultural Britain. 

This exhibition is inspired by the famous London square that embodies Britain’s openness towards 
different cultures, ethnicities and religions. This event will take place on 13. June, 2009 between 5pm 
and 1am at the main building of the Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin. The exhibition is open to 
everyone. Please feel free to bring along friends and family members of all ages as there will also be 
activities for children. Moreover, the exhibition will include a pub, a theater and many more surprises. 
See you there! 

The Centre for British Studies – GBZ (Großbritannien-Zentrum) of the Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin was 
established in 1995 as a teaching and research institute with a broad interdisciplinary agenda. In 2009 the Centre for 
British Studies celebrates the tenth anniversary of the Master of British Studies programme – a postgraduate degree 
course that encompasses British history, culture, literature, politics, economy, law and media.  
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